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August 24, 2022 
 
 
Matt Hewitt 
Owner 
Savannah Pedicab 
635 East Broughton Street 
Savannah, GA 31401 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hewitt, 
 
 
This letter is to act as notice that you will need to vacate the City owned property 
located at 635 East Broughton Street that you currently utilize via a month-to-
month lease within the next 60 days.  Please contact me at your earliest 
convenience so that we can work together on the transition.  I can be reached at 
(912) 651-4291 or at sbrandon@savannahga.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sean Brandon 
Director 
Mobility and Parking 
City of Savannah 
 


